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Michael Hrankiwskyj Published in New York Real
Estate Journal

December 5, 2018

Associate Michael Hrankiwskyj has recently been published in the New York Real Estate Journal's December
edition. His article in the "Ask the Expert" section talks about whether or not you should prepare for a real estate
tax protest and when.

To read the article on page 79, click here.
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